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Dear Parents/Carers,        

 

On Friday 11th April we are encouraging the children of Masefield to come to school 

dressed in an outfit which shows individuality or an outfit to reflect a possible career in 

the future. We believe at Masefield that all children have the right to be valued for who 

they are and we continually encourage children to create a climate where 

all people are welcome and accepted for their uniqueness.  

 

Throughout the day all children will be taking part in activities to help 

celebrate diversity and originality whilst also getting to know each other 

better and finding similarities to further strengthen our community at 

Masefield.  

 

Outfit ideas could include: 

 An outfit to represent a possible career choice 

 Wearing green if your child has green eyes as only 2% of the people 

in the world have this eye colour! 

 Wearing an outfit/uniform from a club your child attends 

 Perhaps there is a particular tradition your family celebrates at certain times of 

the year 

 Clothes to represent a culture or country linked to your family  

 An outfit or uniform to reflect a career your child has shown an interest in 

possibly pursuing  

 An outfit linked to particular hobbies, interests or goals  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss L Jolly 

(PSHE, Mental Health and Wellbeing lead) 


